
Saint John Bosco Catholic Church 
òUnited as one, in Christ, to Worship and Love, Witness and Serveó 

òCome to me, all you that labor, and  

are burdened , and I will refresh you .ó 

               Matthew 11:28 

 

 
 
 

ñThe most beautiful act of faith is the one made in 
darkness, in sacrifice, and with extreme effort.ò  
             Padre Pio 
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I am preparing for the new year of Faith Formation 
and Youth Ministry. To receive all updates, please be 
sure to register. Registration is available online here: 
 
Faith Formation Registration (Grades Kindergarten-6): 
stjbosco.org/ff-registration 
 
Youth Ministry Registration (Grades 7-12): 
stjbosco.org/ym-registration 
 
Please contact Cassie Denning with any questions or 
concerns at: cassiedenning@stjbosco.org. 
 
Faith Formation: 
 
Remember to keep growing your childôs faith with the 
great resources available on the Parish Website: 
stjbosco.org/resources-1  
 
Register here: stjbosco.org/ff-registration 
 
Sacramental Prep:  
 
Please keep all the students preparing to receive their 
First Communion in your prayers! They are waiting 
and longing for this Sacrament along with the rest of 
us! The new date and workshops will be scheduled 
when it is safe to do so. 
 
Jr & Sr High: 
 
I am preparing online events to kick off the year for all 
updates please be sure to register here: stjbosco.org/
ym-registration 
 
Confirmation: 
 
We will not all be able to celebrate Confirmation Au-
gust 29th at St. Frances Cabrini. We are working on 
scheduling a new date when it is safe to do so. Please 
be sure to inform your sponsors. 
 
Follow us on Social Media! 
 
Facebook: St. John Bosco YM 
 
Instagram: @stjboscoym 
 
Questions contact Cassie Denning at: 

 cassiedenning@stjbosco.org 

September 19th & 20th 

St. John Bosco  
10508 112th Street SW, Lakewood, WA 98498 

Parish Office/Church Closed Until Further Notice 
Parish Phone: 253-582-1028 

Parish Website: www.stjbosco.org 
Emergency Anointing of the Sick: 206-225-8058 

 
**No Mass Until Further Notice** 
For the latest up to date information,  

please visit our website 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA)  
 
Are you or someone you know who...has expressed 
interest in becoming a Catholic? Has a child over 7 
who has not been Baptized? Was Baptized Catholic 
as a child, but has not celebrated the Sacraments of 
Confirmation and Eucharist? Is a Baptized Catholic 
but would like to return to the Church after a long 
time away? St. John Bosco Parish community offers 
an opportunity to come together (electronically, for 
now) in a small group to learn about our beliefs and 
explore our journey of faith to God. Sessions focus 
on our Christian roots revealed in the Bible and the 
teachings and experience of the Church. For those 
who choose, we also prepare individuals to receive 
the Sacraments of Baptism, Confirmation, and Eu-
charist during the Easter season. You are welcome to 
participate in this process with your questions, your 
insights, and your faith story in a warm accepting 
setting.  
 
For more information, please contact Mary Lou Co-
lasurdo at: 

maryloucolasurdo@stjbosco.org 
or 

253-582-1028 

https://stjbosco.org/resources-1


SACRAMENT OF THE SICK & COMMUNION 
CALLS     

 We are most anxious to help our parish families because of  
illness, handicap, or age. If you or a family member is ill or 
hospitalized and you wish to receive the Sacraments, please 
call the parish office so that we may support you during 
these difficult times.   
 
* Our parish office number is 253-582-1028. 
* Emergency ONLY number for an emergency Anoint-
ing of the Sick request 206-225-8058 

Advertiser of the Week:  Pace Dermatology 253-572-2842  
 ( Please be sure to let our advertisers know you saw their advertisement in our bulletin) 

WELCOME We welcome you to St. John Bosco Parish, celebrating with us, whether you are new to the area/parish or maybe 

not so new but just have not registered. If you are not registered, please complete the form below and place it in the collection 
basket or mail it to the parish office. Thank you.   (This is not a registration form). 
 
NAME_________________________________________________________           PHONE____________________________ 
 
ADDRESS_______________________________________________________CITY_____________________ZIP_______________ 

{  }  New Parishioner                {  }  New Address {  } Moving, please remove from parish directory]   
 

New Phone________________ New Email Address____________________________ 

  Weekly Collection Including  
Weekly Online Giving 

 
September 12 & 13, 2020 

 
Weekend Collection                       $8,415.00 
Weekly Online Giving           $1,340.45 
Total Weekly Collection          $9,755.45 
Budgeted Weekly Goal         $12,784.75 
Weekly Goal   Under/Over Budget        ($3,029.30) 
Actual Fiscal Year-to-Date-Giving           $103,688.45
(July 1, 2020 - June 30, 2021)       
Budgeted Fiscal Year-to-Date Goal             $140,632.25 
(July 1, 2020 - June 30, 2021)       
Under/Over Budgeted Goal                   ($36,943.80)) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you haven't already registered for online giving, now is 
a great opportunity to do so. Simply go to stjbosco.org and 
on the homepage click the ñOnline Givingò button to 
begin your registration.  

 
Thank you for your continued support! 

  
 
 
 

***Almost There!*** 
 

Thank you to all who have responded to the needs of 
our Church in Western Washington through the 2020 
ACA. Our SJB/IC community has almost achieved our 
ACA goal of $77,405.00 with the exception of 
$968.08!  

2020 Annual Catholic Appeal Results! 
 
     Our Annual Catholic Appeal Goal:         $77,405.00 
     Amount of Goal reached to date:         $76,436.92 
     % of goal met to date:          99% 
     # of households in our parish:         752 
     # of households participating to date:         232 
     % of households participating to date:        31% 
 
Because we have not met our ACA goal, one of our parish-
ioners who has previously donated to the ACA has stepped 
forward and is willing to make an additional contribution 
matching any donation up to $250.00. If you have yet to 
turn in your ACA pledge card, it is not too late. Simply re-
turn the pledge card forwarded to you in the mail or donate 
online by going to: www.stjbosco.org and click the Donate 
Now button. 

          Messengers of Hope 

 
 
 
 
 
 
      On September 27th the Church celebrates the Feast of 
St. Vincent de Paul, who knew that ñGod had sent him to 
bring good news to the poor.ò Together with your gifts, the 
members of the Society of Saint Vincent de Paul continue 
his work and mission in our parish.  
       Is there a neighbor or friend who is in temporary need 
because  of  loss of a job or an illness especially during the 
pandemic? Please leave a message for the Society of St. 
Vincent de Paul...We want to help. Our telephone number 
is  253-820-9472. 

Easy  -  Fast  -  Efficient 



bƻ aŀǧŜǊ Iƻǿ aǳŎƘ ¸ƻǳΩǊŜ IǳǊǝƴƎΣ  
bƻ aŀǊǊƛŀƎŜ Lǎ .ŜȅƻƴŘ IƻǇŜΗ  

 
 
 

¶ Are you struggling in your marriage, or do you 
know someone who is? 

 
¶ Are you disillusioned? Frustrated? 
 
¶ Do you struggle with trust or forgiveness? 
 
¶ Are you considering separation or divorce? 
 
¶ Have you lost hope? 

Let Retrouvaille Help! 
NOTICE UPDATED CHANGE 

Due to the pandemic, we now have virtual programs available. For confidential information 
about Retrouvaille, call 206-706-2608 or go to www.helpourmarriage.org 

 

 

Women at the Well  

Because of Covid-19, Women 
at the Well will not be distrib-
uting Thanksgiving Baskets at 
St. John Bosco this year. 
Women at the Well will use 
the excess funds collected in 
the past to support a local 
food bank. 



9ƳŜǊƎŜƴŎȅ /ƻƭƭŜŎǝƻƴ  
5ǳǊƛƴƎ ¢ƘŜ aƻƴǘƘ hŦ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ 

 
5ƛǎŀǎǘŜǊ wŜƭƛŜŦ 9ũƻǊǘǎ ς IŜƭǇ ŀǎǎƛǎǘ ǘƘŜ ǾƛŎǝƳǎ ƛƳǇŀŎǘŜŘ ōȅ IǳǊǊƛŎŀƴŜ 
[ŀǳǊŀΣ ǘƘŜ /ŀƭƛŦƻǊƴƛŀ ǿƛƭŘŬǊŜǎ ŀƴŘ ƻǘƘŜǊ ƴŀǘǳǊŀƭ ŘƛǎŀǎǘŜǊǎΦ ¸ƻǳǊ ƎƛƊ ǿƛƭƭ ǎǳǇπ
ǇƻǊǘ ǘƘŜ ƘǳƳŀƴƛǘŀǊƛŀƴ ŜũƻǊǘǎ ƻŦ /ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ /ƘŀǊƛǝŜǎ ¦{! ŀƴŘ /ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ wŜƭƛŜŦ 
{ŜǊǾƛŎŜǎ ŀǎ ǿŜƭƭ ŀǎ ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜ ǇŀǎǘƻǊŀƭ ŀƴŘ ǊŜōǳƛƭŘƛƴƎ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ǘƻ ƛƳǇŀŎǘŜŘ ŀǊŜπ
ŀǎΦ  

5ƻƴŀǘŜ ōȅ ƎƻƛƴƎ ǘƻΥ 
 ƘǧǇǎΥκκǿǿǿΦŎŀǘƘƻƭƛŎŎƘŀǊƛǝŜǎǳǎŀΦƻǊƎ 

//¦{! ƛǎ ŀ рлмϭόоύ 
bƻƴ-tǊƻŬǘ hǊƎŀƴƛȊŀǝƻƴ 
CŜŘŜǊŀƭ ¢ŀȄ L5 Іро-лмфсснл 
tƻǎǎƛōƭŜ 9ƳǇƭƻȅŜǊ aŀǘŎƘ 
м-улл-фмф-фооу 

aŀƛƭƛƴƎ !ŘŘǊŜǎǎΥ нлрл .ŀƭƭŜƴƎŜǊ !ǾŜΣ {ǳƛǘŜ пллΣ !ƭŜȄŀƴŘǊƛŀΣ ±! нномп 
 

¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ƎŜƴŜǊƻǎƛǘȅΗ 

Answering the Call é 

¢I9 !w/I5Lh/9{9 hC thw¢[!b5 Lb hw9Dhb 
C!aL[L9{ Dwh²LbD ¢hD9¢I9w 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
¸ƻǳ ŀǊŜ ƛƴǾƛǘŜŘ ǘƻ ŀƴ ƘƻǳǊ ƻŦ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅΣ ǇǊŀȅŜǊΣ ŀƴŘ ǊŜƅŜŎǝƻƴ Ǿƛŀ ½ƻƻƳ ŦƻǊ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ 
ǿƘƻ ƘŀǾŜ ŘƛǎŀōƛƭƛǝŜǎ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎΦ 
 

{ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅǎ ŀǘ млΥлл ŀƳ tŀŎƛŬŎ ¢ƛƳŜκ ммΥлл ŀƳ  
aƻǳƴǘŀƛƴ ¢ƛƳŜ hŎǘƻōŜǊ о - bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ т - 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ р 

 
¢ƻ ǊŜƎƛǎǘŜǊΣ Ǝƻ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ƭƛƴƪΥ ƘǧǇǎΥκκŜǾŀƴƎŜƭƛȊŀǝƻƴΦŀǊŎƘŘǇŘȄΦƻǊƎκǇǿŘŜǾŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ  Ŭƭƭ 
ƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ ǊŜƎƛǎǘǊŀǝƻƴ ŦƻǊƳΦ  ̧ƻǳ ǿƛƭƭ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜ ŀƴ ŀǳǘƻ-ǊŜǇƭȅ ŜƳŀƛƭ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ƭƛƴƪ ǘƻ Ƨƻƛƴ 
ǘƘŜ ½ƻƻƳ ƳŜŜǝƴƎ ŀƴŘ ŀƴ ŜƳŀƛƭ ǿƛǘƘ ƳƻǊŜ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ŀ ŎƻǳǇƭŜ Řŀȅǎ ōŜŦƻǊŜ ǘƘŜ 
ŜǾŜƴǘΦ CƻǊ ƳƻǊŜ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴΣ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ YŜƭǎŜȅ - рло-ноо-уофф ƻǊ ƪōŜƭƭϪŀǊŎƘŘǇŘȄΦƻǊƎΦ  

 



 

Collection for the Catholic Campaign for Human Development 
September 19th & 20th  

Donate: www.SeattleArchdiocese.org/cchd 
For more information, contact: 

Office of National Collections, PO Box 96278, Washington, DC 20090-6278 



 

5ŜŀǊ {ǘΦ WƻƘƴ .ƻǎŎƻ ŀƴŘ LƳƳŀŎǳƭŀǘŜ /ƻƴŎŜǇǝƻƴΣ 
 
¢ƘŜ ǇŀƴŘŜƳƛŎ Ƙŀǎ ǘŀƪŜƴ ŀ ǘƻƭƭ ƻƴ ŀƭƭ ƻŦ ǳǎΦ !ǘ ǘƘŜ {ŜŀŦŀǊŜǊǎΩ aƛǎǎƛƻƴΣ ǿŜ ŎƻƴǝƴǳŜ ǘƻ ǊŜŀŎƘ 
ƻǳǘ ǘƻ ǎŜŀŦŀǊŜǊǎ ŀǎ ǘƘŜȅ Ǿƛǎƛǘ ƻǳǊ ǇƻǊǘΦ [ƛŦŜ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜǎŜ ƭƻƴŜƭȅ ŀƴŘ ƛǎƻƭŀǘŜŘ ƳŜƴ ŀƴŘ ǿƻƳŜƴ 
Ƙŀǎ ōŜŎƻƳŜ ƛƴŎǊŜŀǎƛƴƎƭȅ ŘƛŶŎǳƭǘΦ  
 
.ŜŎŀǳǎŜ ƻŦ ŘƛǎǊǳǇǝƻƴǎ ƛƴ ŀƛǊ ǘǊŀǾŜƭ ŀƴŘ ŎƭƻǎŜŘ ƻǊ ǊŜŘǳŎŜŘ ŀŎŎŜǎǎ ǘƻ Ƴŀƴȅ ǇƻǊǘǎΣ ƳƻǊŜ ǘƘŀƴ 
нллΣллл ǎŜŀŦŀǊŜǊǎ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ǿŜƭƭ ōŜȅƻƴŘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŎƻƴǘǊŀŎǘ ŜȄǇƛǊŀǝƻƴǎΦ Lƴ !ǇǊƛƭΣ ǘƘŜ 
/ƻŀǎǘ DǳŀǊŘ ŘŜŎƭŀǊŜŘ ǎŜŀŦŀǊŜǊ ǿŜƭŦŀǊŜ ƻǊƎŀƴƛȊŀǝƻƴǎ ǘƻ ōŜ ŜǎǎŜƴǝŀƭ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜǎ ŀƴŘ ǿŜ ŎƻǳƭŘ 
ǊŜǎǳƳŜ ǎƻƳŜ ƭƛƳƛǘŜŘ ŀŎǝǾƛǝŜǎΦ  
 
!ǎ ŀ ǊŜǎǳƭǘΣ ǿŜ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ŀōƭŜ ǘƻ ŘƛǎǘǊƛōǳǘŜ ϦŘƛǧȅ ōŀƎǎϦ--ƳƻǊŜ ǘƘŀƴ мΣмлл ƻŦ ǘƘŜƳ ǘƘŀƴƪǎ 
ǘƻ ŀ ƎǊŀƴǘ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ LƴǘŜǊƴŀǝƻƴŀƭ ¢ǊŀƴǎǇƻǊǘŀǝƻƴ ²ƻǊƪŜǊǎ CŜŘŜǊŀǝƻƴϥǎ {ŜŀŦŀǊŜǊǎ ¢ǊǳǎǘΦ ¸ƻǳ 
Ŏŀƴƴƻǘ ƛƳŀƎƛƴŜ ǿƘŀǘ ǘƘƛǎ Ƙŀǎ ƳŜŀƴǘ ǘƻ ǎŜŀŦŀǊŜǊǎ ǿƘƻ ŀǊŜ ǎƻ ƻƊŜƴ ƘƛŘŘŜƴ ŀƴŘ ƻǾŜǊƭƻƻƪŜŘΦ  
¢Ƙƛǎ ǎƳŀƭƭ ƎƛƊ ǎŜǊǾŜǎ ŀǎ ŀƴ ŜȄǇǊŜǎǎƛƻƴ ƻŦ DƻŘΩǎ ƭƻǾŜ ŀƴŘ DǊŀŎŜΦ  
 
¢Ƙƛǎ ŜũƻǊǘΣ ƘƻǿŜǾŜǊΣ Ƙŀǎ ŘŜŎƛƳŀǘŜŘ ƻǳǊ ǎǳǇǇƭȅ ƻŦ Řƛǧȅ ōŀƎǎ ŀƴŘ ǎǘƻŎƪƛƴƎ ŎŀǇǎ όŀǎ ǿŜƭƭ ŀǎ 
ǘƻƻǘƘǇŀǎǘŜΣ ǎƘŀƳǇƻƻΣ ŀƴŘ ǎƻŀǇΦύ  ²9 b995 ¸h¦w I9[tΗ  
 
²Ŝ ƘŀǾŜ ȅŀǊƴ ŀƴŘ ǿŜ ƴŜŜŘ ƪƴƛǧŜǊǎΗ   !ƴŘ ǿŜ ƴŜŜŘ ƳƻǊŜ Řƛǧȅ ōŀƎǎΦ  ²ƻǳƭŘ ȅƻǳ ōŜ ǿƛƭƭƛƴƎ 
ǘƻ ƪƴƛǘ ŀ ǎǘƻŎƪƛƴƎ ŎŀǇ ŦƻǊ ǎŜŀŦŀǊŜǊǎ ŀƴŘκƻǊ ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜ ǳǎ ǿƛǘƘ ƳƻǊŜ Řƛǧȅ ōŀƎǎΚ    
 
²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ƘƻǇƛƴƎ ǘƻ ǇŀŎƪ ŀƴŘ ŘƛǎǘǊƛōǳǘŜ ƴŜǿ Řƛǧȅ ōŀƎǎ όǿƛǘƘ ƪƴƛǘ Ƙŀǘǎύ ŘǳǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ 
ǎŜŀǎƻƴ--ƳŀȅōŜ нлллҌΦ  IƻǿŜǾŜǊΣ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ƭƻǿ ƻƴ ǘƘŜǎŜ ǘǿƻ ƛǘŜƳǎΦ  
 
²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ǎŜŀǊŎƘƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ŎƘǳǊŎƘ ƎǊƻǳǇǎ ƻǊ ƛƴŘƛǾƛŘǳŀƭǎ ǿƘƻ Ŏŀƴ ƘŜƭǇ ǳǎ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘƛǎ ǳǊƎŜƴǘ ƴŜŜŘΦ  
tƭŜŀǎŜ ƘŜƭǇ ǳǎ ǘƻ ǎƘŀǊŜ DƻŘϥǎ ƭƻǾŜ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘƻǎŜ ǿƘƻ ǿƻǊƪ ŀǘ ǎŜŀΦ  
 
¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ǎƻ ƳǳŎƘΣ 
 
YŜƴ Iŀǿƪƛƴǎ     WƻŜ /ƻǧƻƴ  
9ȄŜŎǳǝǾŜ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ      5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ ƻŦ tŀǎǘƻǊŀƭ /ŀǊŜ ϧ hǳǘǊŜŀŎƘ 
¢ƘŜ {ŜŀǧƭŜ {ŜŀŦŀǊŜǊǎϥ /ŜƴǘŜǊ    !ǊŎƘŘƛƻŎŜǎŜ ƻŦ {ŜŀǧƭŜ 
       ƧƻŜΦŎƻǧƻƴϪǎŜŀǧƭŜŀǊŎƘΦƻǊƎ 
 
 

ϦtǊƻǘŜŎǘ ƳŜ hƘ [ƻǊŘΣ ŦƻǊ Ƴȅ ǎƘƛǇ ƛǎ ǎƻ ǎƳŀƭƭΣ ȅŜǎ Ƴȅ ǎƘƛǇ ƛǎ ǎƻ ǎƳŀƭƭ ŀƴŘ ȅƻǳǊ ǎŜŀ ǎƻ 
ǿƛŘŜΦϦ !ƳŜƴ  
 

CƻǊ ŀŘŘƛǝƻƴŀƭ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ŀƴŘ ǇŀǧŜǊƴǎ ŦƻǊ ƪƴƛǘ Ƙŀǘǎ ŀƴŘ Řƛǧȅ ōŀƎΣ Ǝƻ ǘƻΥ 
ƘǧǇǎΥκκǿǿǿΦƳǘǎ-ǎŜŀǧƭŜΦƻǊƎκƪƴƛǘ-ƻǊ-ǎŜǿ-ŦƻǊ-Řƛǧȅ-ōŀƎǎ 



 

 
 
 

WALK WITH US, VIRTUALLY, AND HELP OUR NEIGHBORS IN NEED WHO ARE 
STRUGGLING. COVID-19 HAS DRASTICALLY INCREASED DE PAUL CONTINUES TO 
PROVIDE DIRECT FINANCIAL SUPPORT TO THOSE IN NEED.  
 
TO REGISTER OR DONATE ONLINE, SELECT WA STATE AND THE TACOMA, THE IN-
CIDENCE OF HOMELESSNESS, HUNGER, OVERDUE BILLS & MORE. ST VINCENT 
PIERCE COUNTY WALK. OR, FOR A SPECIFIC PARISH CONFERENCE, SELECT ARCH-
DIOCESE OF SEATTLE, AND ENTER THE CONFERENCE NAME. YOU CAN WALK AN-
YWHERE, ANYTIME! QUESTIONS? PLEASE CONTACT MARY BETH RASMUSSEN AT 
253-845-4123 OR 1VINCHICK@GMAIL.COM.  
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